
Spring 1 in Reception: Traditional Tales 
This half term we will be listening to and learning 

traditional stories. We will become familiar with story 
structures and characters by listening to, watching and 
acting out traditional tales, bringing these into our play 
and independent learning provision. We will be learning 

key phrases and vocabulary from these stories, using 
songs, drama and roleplay to help us retell stories in 
meaningful and creative ways and learning to create 
‘story maps’ to retell key elements of stories. We will 

listen to alternative versions of familiar tales, exploring 
and enjoying the ways in which authors and illustrators 
have changed stories and experimented with language 

and story-telling. Using what we have learnt in our 
phonics lessons, we will begin to write words and 

sentences to help us write character names and retell 
traditional tales. We will continue to explore the natural 
world and describe what we see, hear and feel outside 

by taking part in the RSPB ‘Big Garden Bird Watch’, 
visiting our local cemetery and park to see which birds 

we spot and find out about our local area.

We are 
learning 

these signs.

In Maths we will be copying, 
continuing and creating 

repeating patterns. Our number 
focus will be on subitising 6-10, 

and on counting out up to 10 
items from a collection.

We are continuing to 
learn to solve 

problems in social 
situations using 
Kelso's choices.

We are learning our 
Set 1 single sounds 
and blending these 
with 'Fred talk' to 
hear, say and read 

words.

We will make and eat a Chinese 
New Year feast as our '50 things to 

do at Ladysmith' experience. We will 

be recognising that people have 

different beliefs and celebrate 
special times in different ways and 

knowing that there are different 
countries in the world.

We are 
learning 

these 
poems 

by heart.

We will focus on 
introducing a main 

character and a 
'baddie' (villain) in 

our Helicopter 
Stories.

We will be learning 
Music each week with 
a focus on 'Meet the 
Instruments'. We will 
be exploring pitch and 
tempo by listening to 
and creating our own 

music.

We will be writing words by 
identifying sounds, writing these 
sounds with the letters we have 

learnt and forming these 
correctly. We will start to use 
finger spaces between words.
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